
3/16/23, 3:57 PMCapeElizabeth.org Mail - [CE SBAC] Scrifes 3/16 memo

Page 1 of 1https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=702455f3bf&view=pt&search=a…id=thread-f:1760549089572809690&simpl=msg-f:1760549089572809690

Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Scrifes 3/16 memo
1 message

Mary Ann Lynch <maryannlynch5788@gmail.com> Thu, Mar 16, 2023 at 2:13 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

I was surprised to  hear last night, and see this morning Elizabeth Scrifes characterization of the improvements to the
cafetorium as merely a “rough idea,” to push a study,  when in fact it was the basis of option 4, below, which was
before the full building committee in 2020. The proposal was not just “presentation materials ” used for the purpose of
requesting that the town fund a study that “never happened.”  It was very definitely a project proposal before the full
committee, and it is incorrect to say that it was misconstrued by Tim Thompson.

As a member of the committee  I understood it to be as fully thought out as the other three options before the
committee at that time, all of which were in the concept stage.
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